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Statement by the Director of National Intelligence 

Mr. Mike McConnell 
 

I have reviewed the proposal that the House of Representatives is expected to vote on this afternoon 
to modify the Foreign Intelligence Surveillance Act.  The House proposal is unacceptable, and I 
strongly oppose it.   
  
The House proposal would not allow me to carry out my responsibility to provide warning and to 
protect the Nation, especially in our heightened threat environment.   
  
I urge Members of Congress to support the legislation I provided last evening to modify FISA and 
to equip our Intelligence Community with the tools we need to protect our Nation. 

 


